
Thank you for your gifts and prayers. Reach us by email at karl.p@cimissions.org or 
cindy.p@cimissions.org  

To stand with us financially, you can give online at 
www.cornerstoneinternational.org/pokrop or give by mail by making checks out to  
Cornerstone International, and memo “Labor of Love,” mailing to: 
Cornerstone International PO Box 192 Wilmore, KY 40390-0192.  

You may also visit our website where you will find more information about donations, 
Honduras, and an up-to-date blog at www.pokropmissions.com.

cimissions.org 
1-800-859-4578 

Support
With Joy, Karl & Cindy

We are praising God! Both Karl and I want to 
personally thank each and every one of you for all the 
prayers and support that went up to God on our 
behalf. Karl is now home from the hospital and doing 
well.  

 God has made it clear to us that He is not ready for us 
to give up mission work in Honduras. Although Karl 
will be unable to return in January due to a 
compromised immune system, it is with his support 
and encouragement that it is possible for me (Cindy) 
to return in January (depending on his recovery). As 
Karl’s immune system grows stronger, he plans to 
return late July or August.   

Our needs at this time include continued prayers for 
health for Karl as well as funds to return to Honduras. 
We are looking for 12 people to partner with us and 
commit to $35.00 a month to meet our budget for 
Honduras. Would you prayerfully consider giving 
either monthly or a single gift to make this possible?   

We feel blessed and honored to be able to continue 
the work that God has called us to do with the poor in 
Honduras. 
  

Blessed and Honored
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